
 

 

Sixth Form February Half Term Classes 
Saturday 15​th​ – Saturday 22​nd​ February 2020  

 

 Dear Parent / Carer 

As we approach the critical summer examination period for the sixth form, we know that February 
half term gives us an excellent opportunity for intensive, targeted revision to take place. To 
support our students, teachers are running free tuition sessions in specific subjects. 

A full timetable of classes including dates, times and room numbers is attached for your 
information on page 2. 

In order to be fully prepared for their exams please ensure your child attends all the sessions 
allocated to them.  Where there are clashes, subject teachers have agreed with students which 
sessions they should attend.  

Please note the following procedures which all students are expected to follow: 

● Swipe in & Sign in at the front office on arrival [Students must have their ID 
badges with them] 

● Go directly to the session indicated where a register will also be taken. 
● Take breaks at 11.00-11.20 and 1.20- 2pm only 
● Students may bring their own healthy food and drink which they can have at these 

times 
● Sign out on departure at the front office & Swipe out. 

 We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our sixth form students for their hard work, 
effort and their positive attitude towards their Pre Public (Mock) Exams. 

Thank you for your support as we continue to work closely with your child to ensure they reach 
their full potential. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms S. Zaraat 
Head of Sixth form  

 



 

  
  


